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         May 25, 2020 

Good Morning Teed Families, 

We hope that things are going well. Things are beginning to return to some sort of 
normal with New Brunswick moving into the Yellow Phase, reduced restrictions, the 
ability to expand our “bubbles” and of course the warmer weather is helping us move to 
a better mindset.  As you have no doubt heard from the Government and our 
Superintendent our e-learning will be ending on June 12th for this school year. Students 
will be receiving their June Home Report, based upon the face to face work that had 
been completed between our November Home Report to March 13th, our last day of 
classes with the students. The particulars as to how these Home Reports will be sent out 
to families, has not been worked out as of yet. 

Teachers and staff will be returning to school on Monday, June 1st. The school is closed 
to the public, we ask that if you require to speak to someone or perhaps pick up an 
item, please contact the Ms. McCaughan at the office (658-5352) and we will make 
arrangements. Our school will be open from regular instruction hours. Thank you again 
for your ongoing support during this crisis, have a great day. 

  
Mark Crowley 
Principal 
 


